
Gould & Pakter Associates, LLC 

is pleased to announce that

Lee Gould 
has been appointed as 

Chair of the Board of Directors 

of the Illinois CPA Society 

for the 2009/2010 fiscal year.

The ICPAS is the fifth largest state society in the nation with more than 
24,000 members.  It is the premier professional organization representing 
CPAs in Illinois.  During its 100 years of existence, the ICPAS has advanced 
the highest ethical and financial standards of the profession and has been 
a leader in educating the public on financial issues.

As the ICPAS Chair, Lee plans to continue to grow the ICPAS, improve and 
enhance its value to all CPAs, identify and mentor future leaders and 
increase the diversity of Illinois CPAs.

Gould & Pakter Associates, LLC joins its members, associates, clients 
and friends in congratulating Lee on this significant achievement and 
wishes him success with all the challenges ahead. 
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